
Mrs. Russell’s News September 23, 2019  
E-mail:  ​hrussell@shelbyed.org   blog:​http://podcasts.shelbyed.k12.al.us/hbrown/​. 

Learning Focus for the week: 
Reading​ – main idea of nonfiction text and 
asking/answering questions with nonfiction 
text, text features 
Phonics​-​ two syllable words with magic e  
Writing/Language​ – narrative writing, parts of 
speech 
Math​ – ​multiplication  
Social Studies​ –​ continents vs countries (parts of 
a land mass)  
Science​ ​- magnets 
Technology​-internet safety, typing, safe 
searching on the internet    
  

Dates to Remember​: 
September 23 - Blood south blood drive 
7am-2pm  
September 25: Meet me at the flagpole at 7:15am  
October 1: Spirit Night at Dairy Queen 
October 7-10: book fair  
October 9: classroom book fair visit at 10:30 
 

Tests/Assessments this week: 
Tuesday ​- Math Module 2 test (study 
guide sent home last Thursday. Reviewed 
in class on Monday) 
Friday ​ - phonics and red word 
assessment​ ​(see note on back) 
*Note - Vocabulary test next Wednesday  
  
 

Class News:  
● Check planners daily. 

● Graded papers will be sent home on Tuesday. 

Please review, sign and return by Friday.  

● Now that after-school activities are underway, 

please send notes for changes in 

transportation. 

● Please send a snack and a refillable water 

bottle.  

● Sign up for a conference.  

 

 

Join our class on seesaw: 
https://app.seesaw.me/s/831-442-0
37 

 
 

Office News: 
STEM Week ​- We are looking for 

engineers to come speak to our students 
during the week of November 4 - 8. If a parent 
or relative is interested, please email Jennifer 

Galloway at ​jgalloway@shelbyed.org 
Car Rider Parents:​  ​Please form two lines 
when entering the school campus in the 
morning and afternoon.  This will help prevent 
the car rider line from backing up over the hill 
by the pool.  We run two lanes both morning 
and afternoon.  We also ask that parents NOT 
park and walk their children across the 
crosswalk unless they have business to take 
care of in the office or have a special needs 
student that needs to be walked inside.  All 
parents should drive through the car rider line 
both morning and afternoon.  Our car rider 
line begins at 7:05 am and ends at 7:45 am, so 
you should have plenty of time to get your 
child here before the bell rings at 7:45 am. 
Anyone arriving at 7:45 am or after will need 
to walk their child into the front office and 
sign them in.  Thanks for your cooperation! 
 
Happy Birthday September babies! 

10 - Raeleigh   

 17 - Brooklyn   

22 - Leah 

28 - Tabatha 
 

 
Fall Dress Up Days: BOOtastic Book Fair 
October 7-10, 2019 
Monday​: Hairy Scary - crazy hair day 
Tuesday​: ​Ghosts have spirit too - wear your 
favorite team 
Wednesday​: Just say Boo! - wear a Halloween 
costume 
Thursday​: Stop in for a Spell - dress as your 
favorite letter -​For example: “R”, kids can wear 
Red, be covered in roses, wear lots of rings 

 
 

Have a blessed week! 
~Mrs. Russell 

THANK YOU Snider’s Pharmacy for sponsoring our class! 
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